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It is important to send your child on time to 
school.  If they are absent from school it is very 
helpful if you could call us or send a note for 
our attendance. 
 
 

                             
  

Colder weather is setting in so we would 
like to remind students to wear winter coats boots, 

mitts, and hats. 
 
 

 
PICK UP AND DROP OFF 

 
When the snow arrives, we are asking 

parents to please not park in front of the 
school, as it difficult for the buses to safely 

drop off students. 
 

And finally …. 
 

HAVE A VERY MERRY CHRISTMAS 
And A HAPPY NEW YEAR  !!!!! 

 
 
 

 
Community Schools/Community 

News 
 

Monday December 7th – PSSC   
     10:00 am 

Wednesday December 9th  – Christmas Lunch 
     For Students 11:00 am 
Thursday December 10th  - Last ELF Day 
 
Monday December 14th  - Christmas Concert 
    10:30 am 
 
Tuesday December 15th –  Christmas Concert  
    Back Up Day 
                           
Friday December 18th – Last Day of School  
  Before Break – FULL DAY 
 
   CHRISTMAS BREAK 
                             

  NO CLASSES FOR STUDENTS 
 
 
 
 

Students return January 5th, 2016 

Parent Tip of the Month 
 
Holidays can be a stressful time for everyone. Be 
sure to take some time to refresh. One of the best 
ways to connect with your family is to read a 
soothing story before bed. 

 

HWSF Husky’s 
DECEMBER 

News 
 

Telephone 658-5343        Fax: 643-6281 
Principal: Ms. M. Donovan        Vice-Principal: Ms. S. Marr 

Admin. Assistant: Mrs. C. Day 
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